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The Sheffield Hallam University Outreach Team is committed to safeguarding participants, staff and visitors in all its outreach activities with young people. Safeguarding is a priority for the team and we aim to provide effective arrangements to ensure all learners are safe on University premises and where activity is delivered within their usual learning environment.
Arrangements include:
· where contact falls within the legal requirements for Regulated Activity, or where school/college policy requires it, our staff and student ambassadors are DBS checked, including child workforce barred list checks
· all activities are risk assessed
· we require that local supervision arrangements are adhered to throughout our activities, whether delivered on site in school/college or at the University
· all our staff and student ambassadors are subject to rigorous selection procedures, undergo regular training and follow appropriate conduct agreements
In the case of regular activity, we require the school/college to complete an induction into local safeguarding policies.
For further information your safeguarding contacts are: Joint Heads of UK Student Recruitment, Carol Castle (0114 225 2011 or c.j.castle@shu.ac.uk) and Cathy Sinclair (0114 225 3382 or c.sinclair@shu.ac.uk)

